02216552

Lindblom, Steven

From: Lindblom, Steven

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2011 3:44 PM

To: 'isolomon@)ltenv.com’; ‘jabelloffi@aol.com’

Cc: Precup, James

Subject: Tyler Rockies Remediation Project 5820: Peoria J-Sand Unit 56

Mr. Solomon and Mr. Abell:

Based upon the report received July 22, 2011 (document number 02215380) detailing no observed groundwater impacts
at the Peoria J-Sand Unit 56 location (Remediation Project 5820 and NOAV document number 200307771), COGCC staff
approve of the abandonment of the temporary monitoring wells installed as part of the site investigation.

Please notify me of your planned schedule of activities.

Regards,

-Steve Lindblom



